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Ifiwanis Club awards
scholarships

SEMINOLE - Flavia Oliveira and Miriam
Louca, students in the nursing program at St.
Petersburg College, were awarded $4,000 in
scholarshipsJuly 26 by the Kiwanis Breakfast
Club of Seminole.

The scholarship program was endowed in
20l2by Col. Mildred Imogene Butler. She en-
listed in the ArmyAir Corps in 1944 following
her graduation from nursing school in 1943.
She retired after 26 years in the Air Force hav-
ing served her country during World War II,
Korea, and Vietnam and passed away in 2015 at
93 years of age.

The Kiwanis Breakfast Club has thus far
awarded 38 scholarships to students under this
program. For more information, contact Leah
Hoffman at 727-873-7852 or visit the club's web
site at www.kiwanisseminolebreakfast.com.


